
From: Adam Hicks <ahicks@mulmur.ca>  
Sent: May 08, 2019 3:37 PM 
To: Subject: Mulmur Library Motion 
  
Hello,  
  
The Township of Mulmur passed the following motion at the Council meeting on May 1, 2019. 
  
Motion #83-19 Boxem-Cufaro:  WHEREAS,  Mulmur Township Council considers public libraries as a 
vital service to community well-being especially in a rural community such as ours; 
AND WHEREAS, public libraries offer much needed support to the very vulnerable members of our 
society - the children, the seniors, recent immigrants, and the low-income citizens; 
AND WHEREAS, the Provincial Government has cut the budget for Ontario Library Services by 50%; 
AND WHEREAS, this funding will end the Interlibrary Loan Service to libraries; 
AND WHEREAS, due to limited resources available to some libraries, the Interlibrary Loan Service is of 
great importance to its patrons; 
NOW THEREFORE, Mulmur Township Council respectfully requests that the Province reconsiders the 
50% budget cut for Ontario Library Services and finds some other means to fund necessary library 
services. 
Carried. 
  
Have a nice day, 
  
Adam Hicks | Administrative Assistant 
Township of Mulmur | 758070 2nd Line East | Mulmur, Ontario  L9V 0G8 
Phone 705-466-3341 ext. 234 | Fax 705-466-2922 | ahicks@mulmur.ca 

 
This message (including attachments, if any) is intended to be confidential and solely for the addressee.  If you received this e-mail in error, 
please delete it and advise me immediately.  E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free and the sender does not 
accept liability for errors or omissions. 
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